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Congratulatory Message from

Rector Prof. Dr. Attila Miseta, University of Pécs, Hungary

On behalf of the University of Pécs, I am delighted to
extend my heartfelt congratulations to the students,
faculty, staff and alumni of Soka University on the

50th anniversary of its founding.

The University of Pécs is a proud partner with Soka
University to offer its students a wonderful
opportunity to pursue their studies in Europe. We
believe that in the years to come the citizens of our
universities will go on to deepen this valuable

partnership.

I look forward to many more years of collaboration

and wish Soka University much success in the decades to come.

www.international.pte.hu

UNIVERSITY OF PECS
H-7622 Pécs, Hungary « Vasvari Pal u. 4.
Phone: +36 72 501-507 « Fax: +36 72 501-508
E-mail: rector@pte.hu




